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The IMU General Assembly 2018 − Support for participants   
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
The next General Assembly (GA) meeting of the IMU will take place in São Paulo, Brazil, 
July 29-30, 2018.  
 
It is very important to the IMU that as many as possibly of our members can participate with 
full delegations at this meeting, as the GA is the highest body of the IMU, and all important 
decisions are taken there. 
 
The Executive Committee (EC) of the IMU realizes that it will be very expensive, and for 
many prohibitively expensive, to participate at this GA meeting due to high travel costs. 
 
To compensate for this, the EC has decided to cover the accommodation expenses for all 
registered Delegates (full members of the IMU) and Representatives (Associate/Affiliated 
members of the IMU) at the 2018 GA meeting. Furthermore, the IMU will also cover the travel 
expenses (economy class) for one registered Delegate from each of our full Members, and 
one Representative from each of our Associate or Affiliated Members.  
 
In special cases, upon request, the travel support can be extended to more than one 
Delegate or Representative. 
 
We will return to you with more details regarding the reimbursement procedure later. 
 
We hope to see many of you at the GA meeting in São Paulo! 
 
Regards  
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 


